
THE ORGANIZER
ORGANIZATION taylored just for you.

Are you overwhelmed with clutter,
and don’t know where to start?

Call Linda Taylor at 451-3807.

A Camp Taylor resident for over 20 years.
LIVING, WORK, OR STORAGE SPACES.
Whatever the project, give me a call.

Our Next Meeting:
Thurs., January 11, 6PM

NEIGHBORHOOD WORKSHOP
Don't miss our Neighborhood 

Workshop this Thursday, January 11
at Camp Taylor Elementary,

1446 Belmar Drive, where we’ll plan 
how to implement your requests from 

the Quality of  Life Surveys.

	 As we look forward in this  new year, let's  take a quick 
look back at what we've accomplished in the year past, and our 
goals for the next 12 months.
	 In our first year we learned numerous techniques  to 
enhance our neighborhood by providing public forums  and guest 
speakers that have made a difference in improving Camp Taylor.
	 Some of the smaller accomplishments  include teaching 
neighbors  how to use MetroCall 311 to fix potholes  throughout 
the neighborhood and get trash picked up. MetroCall 311 users 
have found a lot of information on how Metro Government can 
solve problems in their areas.
	 In addition, Camp Zachary Taylor was selected to 
participate in the Lowe's  Safe Neighborhoods Program. With the 
help of Metro Police and the Fire Department, over 1,000 of our 
homes were made safer, at no cost to the homeowners.
	 One of the projects  we are working on with Metro Parks 
is  to enhance Camp Taylor Memorial Park to further make it a 
neighborhood park. We made progress  recently by successfully 
advocating to make Lee Street near the park a fire lane; making 
access  to Durrett Lane and Lincoln Avenue better for the Fire 
Departments and the neighborhood.
	 Another of our current projects  is  working with 
Councilman Jim King to improve Belmar Drive near the railroad 
viaduct and painting the viaduct, along with landscaping the 
corridor entering Camp Taylor.
	 In the past year we've hosted speakers  to discuss  fire 
safety, police patrols, drainage issues, crimes  against seniors, 
improvements  to Camp Taylor Memorial Park, and many other 
issues that affect us all.
	 This year, our goal is  to get more neighbors  involved, 
because these issues are your issues. No matter what your talent 
or time constraints, there is  a way you can help. Please help by 
volunteering your time and skills  to make our community a better 
place to live!
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2007: A Time to get to work!



Mail to:
1506 Cardinal DriveLouisville, KY 40213

JOIN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION TODAY!
  !
  !
  !

Household Membership ($10)
Business Membership ($25)
Non-Resident Property Owner Membership ($10)

  

  !
  !

 
Distributing newsletters on my block
Serving on a committee

Name(s): Phone:

Address: Email:

I Can Help By:

  !
  !
  !

Traffic
Noise
Drainage

  !
  !
  !

Crime
Litter
Beautification

Other: _______________________
_____________________________
_____________________________

What are your neighborhood concerns?

August 2006January 2007

Area Reps
Your Area Representatives are
equipped with solutions to your con-
cerns and welcome your ideas.

AREA ONE
• Alice Thompson 459-7374
• Steve Thompson 459-7374
• Rob Holtzmann 574-1110

AREA TWO
• Emily Knoerr 456-2750

AREA THREE
• Phil Mueller 451-9162
• Gilbert Schneider 458-6401
• Earl Wallace 456-5757

AREA FOUR
• Greg Sheehan 456-6891
• Raymond Sullvan 454-6974

AREA FIVE
• Tony Hardin 574-1110
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